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                                                                                     09 September 2022 

 

 

SUBJECT: INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN THE 

21st ANNUAL NUCESO CONFERENCE 

 

Dear Colleague:  

The National Union of Career Executive Service Officers (NUCESO), Inc., in 

collaboration with its institutional members, the Development Academy of the 

Philippines (DAP) and the Aboitiz Equity Ventures, Inc. (AEV), will hold its 21st Annual 

NUCESO Conference on October 19-21, 2022 at the Magallanes Coliseum, Masbate 

City, with the theme: “Transformational Leadership: Redefining the Role of CESOs as 

Agents of Change.” A copy of the Program is herewith attached. 

 

The Conference aims to impart learnings and practical recommendations to 

Career Executive Service Officers (CESOs), CES eligibles, Career Service Executive 

eligibles and other government officials, for purposes of upscaling their  management 

and leadership skills to be more adaptive, resourceful and responsive to the needs of 

the government and the welfare of the public, in light of the priority programs and 

projects of President Ferdinand R. Marcos, Jr., as enunciated in his first State of the 

Nation Address last 25 July 2022. 

 

It is in this regard that we are inviting you to attend and participate in this 

Conference. The Registration Fee is Six Thousand Pesos (Php6,000.00) for each 

participant as per DBM National Budget Circular No. 563 (s. 2016), which allows the 

charging of not more than Php2,000 per day per participant for 

conventions/seminars conducted by non-government organizations or private 

institutions such as NUCESO, from the respective agency budget. 

 

Registration is open via https://forms.gle/PRit2yyyQPAUBFcy8.  

For inquiries, you may email us at nucesosecretariat@gmail.com or call us at 

09497105350 c/o Ms. Flor Del Rosario of the NUCESO Secretariat. 

Thank you and we look forward to your participation in this significant event. 

 
                                                                                     Very truly yours, 

 

 

    Atty. LYNN DANAO-MORENO, MPM, CESO II                                                                                                                                                        

                Assistant Executive Secretary, 

                                                                  Office of the President of the Philippines 

                                                                          & National President, NUCESO 
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